Temporary closure of music fountains
at Kwun Tong Promenade

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at regular
intervals:

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (April 26)
that owing to suspected contamination of water with liquid soap, which
resulted in a great deal of foam, the music fountains and interactive wet
play areas at the Kwun Tong Promenade are now temporarily closed to drain the
water and carry out thorough cleaning. Performances of the music fountains
will also be temporarily suspended until further notice.


http://www.government-world.com/temporary-closure-of-music-fountains-at-kwun-tong-promenade/
http://www.government-world.com/temporary-closure-of-music-fountains-at-kwun-tong-promenade/

